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The report is late because 
The announcement by the Department for Energy and Climate Change (DECC) concerning 
Feed-in-Tariff rate changes necessitated amendments to the report prior to submission. 
More information is available from the DECC website. 
 

 

 

The report is too urgent to await the next meeting because  
If the implementation date (12th December 2011) for the change in Feed-in-Tariff rates is 
postponed due to consultation responses, Haringey Council will need to be primed to deliver 
the programme within very tight timescales. Delaying the report will impact upon delivery 
within those timescales. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Head of Local Democracy & Member Services concurs with the admission of this item.  

 

 

 


